
 

 

 
 

  
  

  

 

   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

      22nd November 2021 

Governors’ Report   Autumn 2021 

The Local Governing Body met virtually on 16th November. 

We were pleased to welcome Emma Gardner as a newly-

elected parent governor. We received a full report from 

Mrs Halliday, including information on how our pupils 

have been catching up on their learning since the full 

return to school. We are pleased with the progress they 

are making and are very grateful to the staff for the way 

they have worked during such a difficult period. We are 

focusing particularly on the well-being of our children and 

staff at the moment. 

We also reviewed and updated a number of school 

policies and received reports on safeguarding and on the 

safety of the school premises. 

You can contact the governors through the school office if 
you would like to speak to us about any queries or 
concerns you may have. 
 
Anne-Marie Renshaw 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your support and generous donations 
for Children in Need. The children looked very bright 
and colourful and enjoyed their Pudsey themed 
activities.  

Congratulations! We raised £157 
 
 

 
 
 

Diary dates 
Please check these regularly as occasionally 
we may have to change dates. Changes will 

be in bold. 

2/12/21 Phonics meeting on zoom. Parents 
of Wrens and Year 1 children who 
are in Robins class.9.30. 

7/12/21 Nativity performance Robins/ 
Wrens (Year 1/2/Rec) 9.45 

8/12/21 Nativity performance Robins/ 
Wrens (Year 1/2/Rec) 1.30 

3/12/21 Last week of swimming for Owls 

10/12/21 Christmas fair for the children 

15/12/21 Christmas dinner 

17/21/21 Last day of term 

Winter jumper day in aid of Save the  
children 

20/12/21-3/1/22 Christmas break 

4/1/22 Return to school. 

13/1/22 Swimming for Kingfisher class 

14/1/22 Film night 
21/1/22 Young voices at the O2 
24/1/22 SATS information meeting Year 2 
26/1/22 SATS information meeting Year 6 

7/2/22 
and 
8/2/22 

Bikeability year 5/6 

14/2/22-18/2/22 Half term break. 

Calendar dates for this year can be found on the 
school website 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have been 
awarded Golden certificates. 
Maddison Tommy Henry C Esca Henry F Daisy Samia 
Thomas L Rosie G Olivia N Alfie T 
Top table lunchtime award: 
Lara Harriet Olly Kaebreyan Blake Aurelia 

 
 

Kingfishers Assembly 
Well done to the children in Kingfisher class for a very 
enjoyable assembly. We were so pleased to be able to 
include parents (and grandparents) in the audience by live 
streaming the assembly. Hopefully there weren’t too 
many technological glitches at home. We enjoyed songs 
about the Vikings, historical facts, drama re-enactments 
and models. Some of the children felt very nervous 
performing in front of an audience as this was their first 
class assembly in a long time. Huge congratulations to 
them; they demonstrated a great growth mindset.   

Stay safe online 

It’s really important to speak to your child about being 

kind online, and how they can get help if they see or 

hear anything that makes them feel worried, scared or 

sad. Use these conversation starters to help your child 

understand the importance of being kind online. 

  In support of Anti-Bullying week and their theme of 

‘one kind word’ here’s a link to a guide of suggestions 

for how we can all be part of the antidote to bullying 

by sharing kindness online instead of cruelty. Small, 

sincere gestures online can go a long way to helping 

someone who is experiencing a tough time.  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/share-

kindness-online 

 

Please see attached flyer  

 

https://parentinfo.org/article/talking-to-your-child-about-being-kind-online
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/share-kindness-online
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/share-kindness-online

